Wolfe Middle School presents

CYBER SAFETY

Sponsored by the Washtenaw Area Council for Children

¢ The CyberSafety program is offered to elementary, middle and
high school students and their parents and is designed to teach
them how to stay safe while using different technologies to

e access the internet.

+ 94% of American teens regularly use the internet. While the
internet adds a lot of value to their lives, it also presents some
serious risks. Because of its expansive and ever-changing
nature, it’s crucial to teach children, youth and their parents

how to use the internet safely.

Join us on Tuesday, December 15, 2015 for
this informational assembly.

We are offering 2 assemblies. Please RSVP
to Mrs. Nancy Claeson @ 586-510-2300
and/or clasesonn@clps.org. When you
RSVP indicate which assembly you will-
attend. -



